
This week, we have met up with our BA twice instead of just our general weekly meeting. Our first 

meeting, we went through their 3rd draft of prototype. It was splendid I would say. They have made 

many changes and explain the functionality of the changes according to their use cases. They still have 

some additional feature they might want to change or add because of the data master that is required; 

however, overall their prototype has fit within the scope of the project. Our second meeting, we went 

through the updated documents deliverables. It has definitely came a long way since the first draft of 

the documents for sure. The final deliverables is turning out nice according to what the sponsors want. 

In this rate I think we are going to have a great project to be presented to the sponsor by the end of the 

deadline. 


